April 11, 2019

The Verndale Public School Board of Independent School District No. 818, Verndale, Minnesota
met for a work session on Thursday, April 11, 2019 at 12:30 pm in the Verndale School
Boardroom. The meeting was called to order by the Chairman or the Board, Marcus Edin. The
meeting started with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Members present: Bill Blaha, Marcus Edin, Chris Youngbauer, Tony Stanley, and Shyla Hess.

Members absent: Scott Veronen

Others present. Superintendent Paul Brownlow, Principal Arick Follingstad, and HRS Coach
Matthew Parker,

Roll call was taken. A quorum was determined.

Motion by Bill Blaha, seconded by Chris Youngbauer to approve the agenda as presented by Mr.
Brownlow. All voting in favor thereof, motion carried.

Recognition of the public.

Mr. Brownlow gave a brief introduction of the High Reliability Schools framework and process.
Mr. Follingstad and Mr. Parker presented on the key points of HRS and the work currently
happening in our school.

Mr. Parker and Mr. Follingstad took the board members through various classrooms in the
school building to see the HRS framework in action. The tour included high school and

elementary classrooms.

A debrief session was held at the conclusion of the tour to answer any questions and reflect on
the impact HRS is having on the school district.

Meeting adjourned at 2:40 pm by Chairman of the Board, Marcus Edin.

Respectfully submitted by the Board,

Tony Stanley, Clerk



